
Thursday 15th of September

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 3, 2022

Thursday the 15th of September Grade 5 debating at Reservoir High School

Thursday the 15th of September Student-led IEP meetings 3:45pm to 7pm

Friday the 16th of September Student-led IEP meetings 9am to 2pm (Last day of term 3)

Monday the 3rd of October First Day of Term 4

Tuesday the 18th of October Year 5 students at Darebin Yarning Festival

Thursday the 20th of October Kinder to Foundation Orientation Program - session 1, 9 to 11am

2023 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

I’d like to again congratulate all of our students and staff for such an enjoyable school concert, the performance
was amazing! Thank you to our wonderful community for your support and to all of our volunteers who helped
throughout the term.

Below are lots of photos from Rezza World Romp.







Congratulations Danyil in 5/B!
On the weekend, Danyil participated in the 2022 Victoria State Selection Competition. He won his category and
now has a chance to compete for national selection! Well done Danyil, what an amazing effort!

FUNDRAISING FOR A VERY WORTHY CAUSE!
During the second week of the school holidays Paige will be fundraising for the Cancer Council of Victoria to help
stop cancer. She will be having at least 20cm of her hair cut off that will be donated to organisiations that support
adults and children who are experiencing hair loss due to illness.

Good on you Paige! To donate towards Paige’s fundraiser, please click on the link below

https://fundraising.cancervic.org.au/fundraisers/peggychetcuti

https://fundraising.cancervic.org.au/fundraisers/peggychetcuti


CHRISTMAS HAMPER RAFFLE
It is the time of year when we start organising our Christmas raffle.

We would like to ask our community for some assistance. If you have a
contact or work for someone that could donate something towards the
raffle (big or small), we would be very grateful. We can provide you with
an official school letter if needed.

If you would like to donate something, we would love that too.

We are putting together all sorts of hampers, so we are looking for toys,
games, food that does not spoil, gardening items, vouchers, hair and
beauty items, Christmas decorations/items, kitchenware, bakeware,
stationary, art and craft items, books, sporting items……….anything!!!!!!

Tickets have been sent home and if you need more please come and
see us at the office.

KINDER TO FOUNDATION TERM  4 ORIENTATION SESSIONS
We can’t wait to begin our kinder to prep orientation sessions next term.

Orientation Session Dates:
Session 1 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 20th October
Session 2 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 27th October
Session 3 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 3rd November
Session 4 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 10th November
Session 5 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 17th November
Session 6 9:10 – 10:50am Thursday 24th November

Parent/Guardian/Caregiver information sessions will run at the same time as the student orientation sessions.

WHOLE SCHOOL SWIMMING PROGRAM NEXT TERM
After not being able to run our whole school swimming program over the past two years due to Covid-19
restrictions I can happily confirm that is has been organised for next term.

Instead of a two-week intensive the program will occur each Thursday over a 8 week period starting on the 26th of
October.

This event has been published on Compass and more information will be sent home early next term.



STUDENTS OF THE WEEK



A reminder that our Student-Led IEP meetings are occurring this afternoon from 3:45pm to 7pm and continuing
tomorrow from 9am to 2pm.

I hope everyone has a lovely two-week term break and I look forward to seeing everyone on the 3rd of October.

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.






























